
 

 
 
 

SACRAMENTO CITY COLLEGE 
 

JOINS GLOBAL CAMPAIGN - ONE BILLION RISING  - TO STOP VIOLENCE 
AGAINST WOMEN AND GIRLS 

 
 
On February 14, 2013, at 11:45 Sacramento City College will join with activists around the world 
for ONE BILLION RISING, the largest day of action in the history of V-Day, the global activist 

movement to end violence against women and girls. 
 
 

Show your support for V-Day by participating in a walk-out of classes at 
11:45 on February 14th, followed by activities in the Student Center. 

 
 
 

Learn more about the global campaign at www.onebillionrising.org 
 
 

 
 
 
To learn more about V-Day at Sacramento City College, call Shelley Bodolay 916-604-2128 or 

Sherri Patton at 916-558-2431, pattons@scc.losrios.edu 
 Sponsored by the SCC International Studies Program 

 
 


